
Oak class had a fantastic trip to
Downe House despite the bad
weather! The children learnt about
the site where the internationally
renowned 'On the Origin of Species'
was written. From Victorian interiors
and original furniture inside the
house, to gardens of Special
Scientific Interest, there was plenty
for Oak class to see at Downe House.

Oak to DOwne house

We are now fully in to the swing of the new year
and the children have been fully immersed in
their new learning topics. I keep hearing lots of
new facts and knowledge as I walk around the
school. 
If you have time please log on to Parent View
and give your opinions on our school. We will
also have this set up on laptops for you to
complete on Parents Evening. Your views are
important to us.
There are lots of key dates and information in
this newsletter and as always if there are any
questions do get in touch.
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Sycamore class had a brilliant morning at

High Elms they took part in a minibeast hunt

and pond dipping workshop, stayed for lunch

and then headed back to school for the

afternoon. They found lots of creatures and

even had the chance to look at and touch

some giant insects from other countries.

Sycamore to high elms



Cedar class have been working very
hard in history over the last couple
of weeks, they have created a 3rd
person cultural stories display for
the classroom and have been
learning about the ancient Benin
Kingdom Igue (pronounced ‘Ig’)
festival. They also went to the British
Museum.

Last week Willow class took part in a PSHE

workshop all about ‘bouncing back’ and

being ‘resilient.’ The children have been

putting this into practice, supporting and

encouraging each other to try again when

things have been tricky, and using their new

mantra ‘I can’t do it…… yet!’
They have also enjoyed learning about

Chinese New Year. They wrote their names

using the Chinese alphabet symbols, made

lanterns and dragon puppets, and learnt

about the animal race. This year is the year

of the Dragon.

Fun & learning in Willow

Cedar class’history lessons
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